
 

 

 

SB 884  

Testimony in support of SB 884 with an amendment on behalf of AOC- Association of Oregon 
Counties 

Senate Committee on Veterans, Emergency Management, Federal and World Affairs  

 

Chair Manning, Vice-Chair Thatcher and members of the committee:  

My name is Anna Braun with Braun Law LLC and I am testifying on behalf of the Association of 

Oregon Counties (AOC). The Governance, Revenue and Veterans subcommittee of AOC heard 

and considered SB 884 at their Feb 6th mtg. The decision of the subcommittee and the 

legislative committee was to SUPPORT SB 884 WITH AN AMENDMENT. 

The committees were very supportive of the goals and purpose of this bill- to support disabled 

veterans. However, the committees did propose that SB 884 be amended to a tax credit and 

not a property tax exemption.  

Please add an amendment to SB 884 to make this a tax credit instead of a property tax 

exemption.  

 

Thank you 

Anna Braun  

On behalf of AOC Governance, Revenue and Veterans subcommittee 

 

 

 


